
February 13, 2020 
6:00 pm Public Safety Advisory Committee Meeting 
Oakridge Fire Department 
47592 OR-58 
Oakridge OR, 97463   
 
Minutes 

1 
 

 
The meeting was called to order by the committee Chair.  

 

A roll call showed Paul Forcum, Cameron Anderson, Bryan Cutchen, Scott Hollett (OFD), Police Chief 

Kevin Martin and Larry Sweet present. Don Crist and Bob Crist were absent.  

 

Cameron Anderson’s presentation was moved to the end of the meeting.  

 

Police Department: There was a short discussion about the Creswell contract with the Lane County 

Sheriff’s Office.  

 

The Police Chief updated the status of the establishment of the Neighborhood Watch Program. Ms. Dawn 

Kinyon would be the citizen designated with the overall coordination of the program.  

 

Fire Department: There was a brief discussion of the Toys for Tots program which was hosted by the 

Fire Department in December. Lieutenant Hollett described the Lexipol program put in place to update 

OFD policies and procedures.  

 

Public Works: The City Administrator gave an overview of the Emergency Operations Plan and need for 

continued development.  

 

The maintenance program for OFD vehicles was discussed and the plan to use the same service used by 

Public Works if the mechanic was qualified to work on fire department vehicles.  

 

Cameron Anderson presented an overview of a Volunteer Work-Exchange Diversion Program she has 

been researching and handed out detailed information to the committee to review for discussion next 

meeting. There were questions and discussion from the public in attendance.  

 

 

Meeting was adjourned with the next meeting being set for 1800, 03/12/2020 at the OFD. 

 

  

 


